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Re: Iemina Afoa CDC # BF0949 Court Docket: 17FE021614, 17FE022189

Inmate Afoa is a well-established violent felon, and should not be paroled. The circumstances
surrounding his current conviction and his prior criminal record show that he poses an
unreasonable risk of violence to the community.

In November of 2017, Inmate Afoa entered into the Victim’s attached garage multiple times over
the course of a few days. Each time he would steal items in the middle of the night and take the
property back to his apartment. He took a multitude of items, including two bicycles, two sets of
power tools, and a backpack filled with miscellaneous school items. Eventually, the police went
to Inmate Afoa’s residence and recovered most of the stolen property. Inmate Afoa was convicted
of a violation of Penal Code section 459 1%, residential burglary, and was sentenced to 4 years
state prison. This was Inmate Afoa’s second strike conviction.

At the time of Inmate Afoa’s arrest in the above mention case, he was caught driving a stolen
vehicle. He was convicted of a violation of Vehicle Code section 10851 and was sentenced to 16
months state prison.

Unfortunately, this is not the only time that Inmate Afoa has violated the sanctity of someone’s
home. In 2015, Inmate Afoa was convicted of another violation of Penal Code section 459 5
residential burglary in San Diego County.
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As we are given 30 days to respond, and we are not provided with any disciplinary history or any
other information aside from the one page notice of parole review, I cannot comment on Inmate
Afoa’s prison conduct. However, from the record that is available it is clear that Inmate Afoa’s
should not be released as he poses a significant, unreasonably risk of violence to the community.
Therefore, the People request Inmate Afoa’s parole be denied.

Respectfully//

Nicholas B. Johnson
ijuty District Attorney
Sacramento County District Attorney’s Office






